
  
 
 
 

 

Rajinder Dogra 
(Deputy Registrar) 

Contact : 01822-282532 
E-mail   : dogradrptu@gmail.com  
 

I. K. GUJRAL PUNJAB TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY 
(Office of Dean Academics) 

 

Ref. No. : IKGPTU/DA/2535  Dated : 05/10/2020 
 
The Principal/Director 
All Constituent Campuses/ 
Affiliated Colleges of IKGPTU 

Subject : Regarding last date of Admission and uploading of data on University web portal for 
UGC Courses for Session 2020-21  

Dear Sir/Madam 

Reference is made to our letter No. IKGPTU/DA/2481 dated 09/09/2020 related to subject cited above. 

In continuation of above mentioned letter it is informed that, in view of COVID-19, UGC has again issued 
guidelines on Academic Calendar for the first year of Undergraduate and Post-graduate courses on dated 
22 September, 2020  that "The admissions to the first year programmes for the session 2020-21 will 
completed by the end of October 2020. The last date for admissions to fill up the remaining vacant seats shall 
be 30 November 2020." (Copy enclosed) 

In view of the above and with the approval of competent authority, the last date for Admission to UGC/Non-
AICTE courses and uploading of admission data have been revised as under:-  

Activity  Date  

Admission process to be completed 31st October, 2020 

Last Date of Admission for filling up the vacant seats 30th November, 2020  

Last date of uploading the data of admitted students on University web 
portal www.ptudocs.com 

30th November, 2020  

   
You are also informed that the PTUDOCS portal will be activated for the Constituent Campuses & Affiliated 
Colleges of IKGPTU from dated 06/10/2020 onwards for uploading the data of students admitting during 
session 2020-21. 

This is for your kind information and to make further activities as per above dates. 

With Regards  

 
(Rajinder Dogra) 
Deputy Registrar 
Academic Department 
 
Copy to :  

1. I/C Secretariat, O/o Vice Chancellor: For kind information of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor 
2. Dean Academic -cum- Chief Coordinator (Admissions 2020-21) 
3. All Constituent Campuses and Affiliated Colleges of IKGPTU 
4. Office Copy 



Government of India 

Press Information Bureau 
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UGC Guidelines on Academic Calendar for the First Year of Under-Graduate 

and 

Post-Graduate Students of the Universities for the Session 2020-21 

in View of COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

22 September, 2020 

The Union Minister for Education Shri Ramesh Pokhriyal ‘Nishank’ today 

announced the University Grants Commission (UGC) Guidelines on Academic 

Calendar for the First Year of Under-Graduate and Post-Graduate Students of the 

Universities for the Session 2020-21 in View of COVID-19 Pandemic. 

https://twitter.com/DrRPNishank/status/1308295048602165249?s=19  

The Commission at its meeting held on 21 September 2020 approved the 

UGC Guidelines on Academic Calendar for the First Year of Under-Graduate and 

Post-Graduate Students of the Universities for the Session 2020-21 taking into 

account the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic. 

The admissions to the first year programmes for the session 2020-21 will completed 

by the end of October 2020. The last date for admissions to fill up the remaining 

vacant seats shall be 30 November 2020. 

The Academic Session 2020-21 may commence from 01 November, 2020 for 

first year students. 

Accordingly, the following calendar has been suggested for the academic 

session 2020-2021: 

• Admission Process (To be completed) 31.10.2020 

• Commencement of Classes of above students 

• Fresh batch (First Semester/Year) 01.11.2020* 

• Preparatory Break 01.03.2021 to 07.03.2021 

• Conduct of Examinations 08.03.2021 to 26.03.2021 

• Semester Break 27.03.2021 to 04.04.2021 

• Commencement of Classes for Even Semester 5.04.2021 

• Preparatory Break 01.08.2021 to 08.08.2021 

• Conduct of Examinations 09.08.2021 to 21.08.2021 

• Semester Break 22.08.2021 to 29.08.2021 

• Commencement of Next Academic Session for this Batch 30.08.2021 

https://twitter.com/DrRPNishank/status/1308295048602165249?s=19


If there is a delay in declaration of result of the qualifying examinations, the UGC 

has said that the universities may plan and start the academic session by 18 

November2020. The teaching learning process may continue in 

offline/online/blended mode. 

In order to avoid financial hardship being faced by the parents due to lockdown and 

related factors, full refund of fees be made on account of all cancellation of 

admissions/ migration of students, up to 30 November, 2020, for this very session 

as special case.  To be crystal clear, the entire fees including all charges be refunded 

in totality (Zero Cancellation charges) on account of cancellation/migration up to 30 

November, 2020. Therefore, on cancellation/withdrawal of admissions up to 31 

December, 2020, the entire fee collected form a student be refunded in full after 

deduction of not more than Rs. 1000/- as processing fee. 

***** 
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